
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Clarendon Junior School and Polar Bear Class!  We are really looking 

forward to meeting you all and can’t wait to get to know you. 

 

My name is Mrs. Longbourne and I am your class teacher!  I am here to help you all to 

do the very best that you can and to have a happy time in the Juniors.  I like to do lots 

of different activities and so I am sure that you will all find new things that you enjoy 

and are good at.  Year 3 is so much fun and we learn about some really exciting topics – 

like the Ancient Egyptians and the amazing country of India!! 

 

I am very passionate about teaching every 

subject but my absolute favourites are Science 

and Computing!  I love finding out about how 

things work and learning about writing 

programs.   

 

 

 

Would you like to know a little about me?  When I am not marking books or planning 

lessons, I like to go for walks around the village I live in, taking photographs of all 

the beautiful scenery.  I was lucky enough to spend a year living with my family in 

Canada, teaching in a Canadian school and my daughter now lives in Canada.  

 

I am really looking forward to getting know you when we meet in September.  Make 

sure you have a look at the school website (www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk) to find out 

more about Year 3 at Clarendon Junior School.  Have a lovely summer and I will see you 

in September! 

A few of my favourites: 
Colour: Blue  

Season: Spring  

Food: Caesar Salad 

Drink: Fizzy water 

Book: The Secret Garden by Frances Hodgson Burnett 

Sport: Rugby 

http://www.clarendonjuniors.co.uk/

